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We have a long strong record regarding mail-in voting, Our voter fraud rates are 

extremely low and our turn-out is excellent. 

The changes proposed in this bill would heavily restrict working class individuals that 

work critical roles, individuals that work off hours, and individuals distant from polling 

places or with limited technical skills to stay updated and to vote. 

Many individuals in long-term care facilities, or home-bound may struggle to vote. 

 

This is blatantly a voter suppression bill just like all of the other ones republicans 

have put forward in the last decade and should be stricken down with the utmost 

prejudice. And accurate information regarding their false claims of voter fraud should 

not only be available but put forward to ensure they are not used to mislead voters.  


